The Development Plans Manager
South Lakeland District Council
South Lakeland House

Lowther Street

Kendal

Cumbria

LA9 4DL 4™ September 2011

Dear Sir

Land Allocations Document reference RN302/ON50

I have already written to you regarding L.and Allocation reference R121M in my
letter dated April 2011.

I now wish to object to the additional proposals under reference RN302 and ON50
with the following comments:-

The additional field will presumably result in even more houses which would
increase the flood risk to the Stock Beck Scheme and cause greater harm to the
bio-diversity of the area. The details of the flora and fauna in this wonderful area
were detailed in my original objection.

The effect on the landscape would be even more prominent.

The whole of this area is already an Open Space that is enjoyed and loved by locals
and visitors alike.

As in my previous letter I request that all this land is withdrawn from the
Allocation of Land Document.

Yours faithfullv

Marilyn Salisbury



